
Sign Up At:
https://forms.gle/4P7rNrKpKw1F1wDHA

Or email
 ross.davis@lblesd.k12.or.us

to register

 

Lend Us Your Voice!
STUDENT VOICE EVENT - MAY 12TH

There's Only One You

We would love to hear how you and your

family are navigating the changes that have

come with COVID 19 and the resulting

Distance Learning.  Understanding your

experience can help us better understand how

to support all students.

Your Voice is Essential!

Please join us for our statewide student voice

event.  Bring your thoughts, questions, and

experiences on Distance Learning to share

with educators from around the state.

We Hope You Join Us

Tuesday, May 12th, 2020

2:00pm to 4:30pm

 

Zoom link and Detailed Agenda will be

emailed to you upon registration.

https://forms.gle/4P7rNrKpKw1F1wDHA
http://lblesd.k12.or.us/
http://lblesd.k12.or.us/

